
District of Lantzville
Incorporated June 2003

October 29, 2018

Via email:pthompson@rdn.bc.ca

Paul Thompson, Manager, Long Range Planning
Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC V9T 6N2

Dear Paul Thompson:

RE: No Objection to Regional Growth Strategy Bylaw No. 1615 Minor Amendment to implement

the Town of Qualicum Beach OCP Bylaw No. 800, 2018 to move the Growth Containment Boundary

District of Lantzville Council, at its regular meeting held on Monday, October 15, 2018, considered the
October 2, 2018 letter from William Veenhof, Chair, Regional District of Nanaimo Board, with the
links to the staff report, draft bylaw and supporting documents. The letter noted that the RDN was
providing notice of the proposed amendment in accordance with the process for approving Minor
Amendments, and requested a response by November 16, 2018.

This letter is to confirm that on October 15, 2018, Council passed the following motion:

THAT the District of Lantzville has no objections to the Regional District of Nanaimo
amending the "Regional District ofNanaimo Regional Growth Strategy Bylaw No. 1615, 2011"
to implement the "Town of Qualicum Beach Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 800, 2018".

Please contact Kyle Young, Director of Planning at 250.933.8083 if you require any additional
information.

Yours truly.

Trudy Coates
Director of Corporate Administration

c: Kyle Young, Director of Planning, District of Lantzville
Jacquie Hill, Manager of Administrative Services, RDN

File: 6530.60
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November 20, 2018 
 
 
 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo BC  V9T 6N2 
Via email: PThompson@rdn.bc.ca 
 
 
Attention: Paul Thompson 
  Manager, Long Range Planning 
 
Dear Mr. Thompson: 
 
Re: Notice of Minor Amendment to Regional Growth Strategy Bylaw No. 1615 

 
This is to advise that at the November 19, 2018, regular meeting of Council, the following resolution was 
passed: 
  
18-354 1. THAT the correspondence from the Regional District of Nanaimo dated October 2, 

2018, regarding formal written notice of a minor amendment to the RDN Regional 
Growth Strategy Bylaw No. 1615 be received. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
AMANDA WEEKS 
Deputy Corporate Officer 
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